Who Wants to Be an MSAA Board of Director?

Good day to you all!  I hope everyone is doing well.  What a crazy world we are living in at this time.  Please understand we are all in this together and for the first time ever no one has an advantage over anyone else.  Make the best of the situation and be good to one another. 
As most of you know, Erika and I are both on the MSAA Board of Directors and this is our third year.  We are not sure if we will be running again or not, but wanted to take this time to ask everyone to consider running for the Board of Directors in January.  If you have run in the past and didn't get elected, don't let that stop you from running again.  We as a group need a strong board and I feel you all would bring something to the table whether you have served on the board in the past, or are a newer member.  It is a great experience and I want to encourage you all to think about it.  There are going to be a lot of changes coming our way and we need some really great leaders to continue this great association that we all are a part of.  It is a great experience; the leaders we've had makes it enjoyable. 
It takes commitment to be a board member.  I know I personally waited until I knew I could take the time to commit to doing the best for the association.  If you are thinking about running, feel free to contact any past or present board member and we would be interested in talking to each and everyone of you.  We hold a spring, summer, and fall meeting.  And then, of course, the annual Conference and Show.  You get the responsibility to help make the Conference and Show the success that they have always been.  There are many different committees you get to work with throughout your three years on the board.  And each and everyone of them is so rewarding!  Best of all, you are able to lead this great association into the future.  
 
Thanks and Stay Safe!
Jim Connolly 
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